
Strategies for Increasing Voucher use in Ann Arbor 

 

• WHA received approval to 
hire new landlord liasion to 
work with landlords to 
support their acceptance of 
vouchers

• Potential to seed this fund 
with City of Ann Arbor 
affordable housing fund  
(about $8,000) to allow 
landlords new to taking 
vouchers that damages or 
lost rent will be covered

• Potential to commit existing 
rentals to affordable units 
using combo of CDBG and 
City of Ann Arbor Payment 
in Lieu of Taxes or PIILOT

• Position would support 
households using vouchers 
to connect them to rentals 
in high opportunity markets.
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